
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
Thursday 28th March 2024 
 
Dear Families, 
 
We have reached the end of another term, which has again been filled with achievements and 
celebrations. Our amazing Rock Steady bands finished the half term in true rock style, 
performing with amazing confidence and musical skill. We are very proud of the progress they 
have made! 
 
Our final term of this school year is set to be fun filled with lots of new clubs and FOCG events, 
along with more exciting learning. 
 
Forest School 
 
In our second week back after half term, we will welcome a forest school specialist into school, 
who will teach each class bush craft skills and utilize our amazing grounds through the 
curriculum. We are very excited to host this specialist and want to thank FOCG for their support 
in funding this great experience for our children. Each class will have two sessions, over the 
course of two weeks, and will need to be prepared for the great British weather.  
 
SATs 
 
Year 6 have continued to work extremely hard, this half term, preparing themselves for their 
upcoming SAT assessments, which take place from 13th May. This week is an opportunity for 
our Year 6 to shine and demonstrate all the brilliant things they can do. We are already 
extremely proud of them and how their attitude to learning has continued to mature. 
 
Sports 
 
Over the last half term, we have been proud to involve our children in lots of sporting events, 
including, tennis, football, multi-skills and yoga. Next half term offers our children more 
opportunities to not only engage in sports for pleasure but also compete. 
 
Our work with Dan will continue, next half term, and we are pleased that we are now able to 
offer a club for our infant children, starting with Year 2. The work that Dan does over lunch times 
and through his after-school club is wonderful and the children’s confidence and enjoyment of 
football and many other sports has increased. Over the summer term, we will be making links 
with our local schools to host interschool competitions, which we are very excited about. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
On 22nd May, we hope to be able to complete our school Sports Day. During PE lessons and 
lunch times, children will be practising their athletics skills, in preparation, and we will all be 
wishing for fine weather. 
 
As we end the Spring term, I would like to thank all of our children and staff and members of 
Friends of Coupe Green for their continued hard work and dedication to our special school.  
 
I would also like to thank you all for your support and, in particular, words of encouragement and 
well wishes during our recent Ofsted inspection. The kind messages we received were so 
greatly received and truly meant a lot to me and all the staff at Coupe Green – thank you! 
 
I hope that you all have a wonderful Easter break, filled with time spent with your loved ones 
and, of course, chocolate! 
 

Yours sincerely, 
 

Mrs J Littlewood 

 

Headteacher 
 

 
 

 

 


